
10 November 2024 Remembrance Sunday  
 

If you have an item, please contact Mary on notices@rwbmc.co.uk by the preceding Tuesday evening. 
 

  
Royal Wootton Bassett Methodist Church         www.rwbmc.co.uk 
 

Minister - Rev. Shirlyn Toppin - Tel 01793 853197 
  
Lectionary - Ruth 3:1-5; 4:13-17 - ‘Ruth and Boaz at the Threshing Floor’ and ‘Naomi Gains a Son’;   

          Psalm 127 - ‘A Song of Ascents. Of Solomon’;      
          Hebrews 9:24-28 - ‘The Blood of Christ’;      
          Mark 12:38-44 - ‘Warning Against the Teachers of the Law’ and ‘The Widow’s Offering’. 

 
Prayer Rota - Templars Firs in RWB; Cricklade United Church in our Circuit; Sheffield District; 
    France United Methodist Church. 
 
Please pray for the week's activities and those taking part: 
Monday 11 November                 9.30am - Church Gardening - see below    
Tuesday 12 November  10.00am - Tuesday Morning Pop-In & Light Lunch 
     7.30pm - Stewards Meeting 
Wednesday 13 November 9.30am - Walking Group 
     7.30pm - Prayer with a Purpose 
Friday 15 November  10.00am - Puddleducks  
Saturday 16 November  10.30am - Messy Church 
Sunday 17 November  10.30am - Worship Service, led by Adrian German   
 
Flowers - this week the flowers have been arranged by the flower group. If you know of anyone who 
might benefit from our flowers, please inform either Jan, Mary or a Steward. This may be due to 
illness, a bereavement or maybe having something to celebrate.    
 
If you would like to join the church flower rota, or take part in the occasional classes/outing, please 
speak to either Mary or Jan.   Mary 
 
 
Church Gardening - we meet again on Monday 11 November at 9.30am to tidy the garden areas 
and sweep the paths. All are welcome to join the group and, as usual, we finish with hot 
refreshments.   John 
 
 
Messy Church Nativity - 4pm on Sunday 1 December, followed by tea. Any donations of food 
would be appreciated - a list of required items is on the notice board in Hillside Hall for people to tick. 
Thank you.    Pam 
 
 
New Church Treasurer - we are very pleased to confirm that Tony Boole is our new Treasurer 
w.e.f. 1 November 2024. Thank you Tony for coming forward to fill this very important role within our 
church - please pray for him as he assumes his new duties and responsibilities.   The Stewards  

 
 
Hope for Prospect Music Fest - Friday 15 November - see flyers in church for further details.     
              Rosemary          
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